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    Attended the online Public Hearing in the afternoon

 of 15 June 2022 on the Draft Departmental Administrative Order (DAO) on

 Listing & Delisting of SKUs on BNPCs under DTI's Jurisdiction.Over

 100 participants attended. Manufacturers questioned the logic behind 

the inclusion of their products on the List. PAGASA submitted its stand 

on this exercise via email sent out to the DTI and PAGASA Members 

midnight of 13 June 2022.
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